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Focus on Excellence 
This week Year 5 have enjoyed investigating air resistance within their Science lessons. This 

was both memorable and quite challenging for some as it involved leaving the classroom and sprinting outside 

while attached to a parachute! As some children discovered, air resistance can also be effected by strong 

wind!  Great fun and lots of practical learning! 

 

 

Do not post personal information online, like your 
address, email address or telephone num-
ber.  Would you give this information to a stranger 
on the street?  

We recommend this online game to practice your 
speed recall of 5 times tables:  
 
http://
www.mad4maths.com/5_x_multiplication_table_m
ath_game/  

Pupil Voice  
(This week—School Council) 
 
 
We have had our first meeting  and discussed the organ-
isation of the cake sale for Friday 29th September. The 
school council team look forward to welcoming you  and 
serving cake and drinks. 
 
Our new school council members are:-  
 
1E  Isaac , Amber , 1K Lexi, Edwin, 2B Bryce, Felicity, 
2L Ella, Connor , 3W Caleb, Zak, 3ML Ciara, Deehan, 
4V Gav, Maisie,  4SM Isabelle, Katie, 5E Mahnoor , 
Daniel, 5C Ella , Oscar, 6B Maya, Bethany, 6Bu Daniel, 
Milly 

Other News ….. 
Forest School— We have been lucky enough to be awarded £5,000 of 
Tesco Bags of Help funding to develop our forest school.  The money will be 
used to link our two pieces of woodland with willow planting, for permanent 
dens, an outdoor kitchen, stage and to refurbish our existing structures.   
 
Children will soon be asked to put forward their designs and ideas for the 
structures, so look out for this in their book bags.  
 
Part of the money will be used to build up links with parents, grandparents, 
other family members and local people who can spare a little time to help and support the school.  We hope 
that people will come forward initially to help us with this project and remain involved with school projects in the 
longer term.  If you would like to be involved please contact the school office.   

 
Young Voices KS2— We have had a very positive response to the Young Voices concert.  If your child regis-
tered previously, today was the deadline to return the completed slip.  We are still awaiting a few to be re-
turned so if you want your child to attend, please return the slip on Monday morning at the latest.  Thank you  
 
Cornwall Trip Year 6— A quick reminder to return the completed slip on/before Thursday 28th September, 
confirming whether or not your child is interested and if you can attend the meeting.   
 
Tennis—There are currently 3 spaces for the tennis club, which runs after school every Monday.  If interested, 
email liannesupperstone@hotmail.com for details.  

Friends News  
We are looking for new members.  There are specific roles available such as publicity, fundraising, secretary, 
treasurer in training and also general new members. All parents/carers are very welcome to the AGM on 
Thursday 19th October at 3.30pm.  Get in touch with us by email friendsofwoodloes@gmail.com  if you’d like 
to find out more about what we do.  We would love to hear from you!  Commitment is as much as a person can 
give—even it it’s just an hour or so ’here and there’ - any time you can give would be greatly appreciated.   
 
We are a very friendly group of parents/carers working on behalf  of our great school and look forward to wel-
coming new members.  We look forward to seeing you on the 19th!    


